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Diary Dates. 

27.06.25:  9.00 am 
Celebration Assembly, 
all welcome 
27.06.25: Whole 
school move up after-
noon 
27.06.25: Year 6 
Sports Induction day 
at Pershore High 
30.06.25: New Recep-
tion transition after-
noon 1.30-3pm 
30.06.25: Year 6 Aca-
demic Induction day 
at Pershore High 
30.06.25: Welcome to 
KS2 Meeting  
02.07.25: Y6 Water-
sports Day at Lakeside 
02.07.25: Singing club 
showcase for parents 
3.50pm 
04.07.25: Year 3 & 4 
class assembly, 
9.00am  
04.07.25: Reception 
Pet Day 
07.07.25: Reception 
parents transition to 
KS1 meeting, 3.30-
4pm 
08.07.25: Open After-
noon, 3.30-4pm 
09.07.25: Y6 Leavers 
trip 
11.07.25: Year 1 & 2 
Class assembly, 9am 
16.07.25: PTA event: 
ice cream for all chil-
dren on the play-
ground  
17.07.25: Pippins 
Graduation, 9.30-
10.00 am 
17.07.25: Year 6 Leav-
ers assembly 2.00 pm 
17.07.25: Break up for 
summer holiday 
02/09.25: Family pic-
nic for new Reception 
children 12-1pm 
03.09.25; Children 
return to school 
11.09.25:  Manor 
Residential Meeting 
for Year 5 parents 
3.30 pm 

STEM Challenge 
Well done to  Sofia and Dion who 
went to the STEM finals where 
they built an earth mover.  
They collaborated closely to de-
sign, construct, and test their 
machine, demonstrating strong 
problem-solving skills . 
Judges were impressed with their 
innovative approach, offering 
high praise for their technical 
execution and team spirit. Con-
gratulations to our young engi-
neers and a thank you to Mr 
Kearns for giving them this  super 
opportunity.  

Thank you 
Thank you to Mrs Newbury for coming in 
to run a dance workshop for our Recep-
tion children this week.  Our children had 
a wonderful time  learning new moves 
and expressing themselves through move-
ment. 
An enormous thank you for bringing such 
enthusiasm and joy into school! 
More photographs 

Super Science  
Thank you to our Year 3/ 4 team for 
some really super science this week. 
Children have been learning about 
the reproduction cycles of plants.   
This learning was brought to life as 
they dissected then classified parts 
of a lily.  
More photographs. 
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Diary Dates Continued  

23.09.25: Phonics 
Workshop for Recep-
tion Parents 9.10 am 
25.09.25: Open after-
noon for prospective 
parents 9.15—11.30 
am.  
26.09.25: Year 5 Clus-
ter singing festival  
03.10.25: Reading 
Challenge Assembly 
9.00 am 
10.10.25: Flu Vaccina-
tions, all year groups 
17.10.25: Harvest 
Celebration, Flyford 
Church 9.00 and 2.15 
pm.  
20 & 21.10.25: Par-
ents Afternoon 1.15—
6.00 pm. 
06.11.25:  Online 
Safety information 
session for parents 
2.45 pm 
10.11.25 : Tempest 
Photography Individu-
al school photographs 
11.11.25: WMTC Per-
formance Swan Thea-
tre 7.30pm 
13.11.25: WMTC Per-
formance Swan Thea-
tre 7.30pm 
15.11.25: WMTC Per-
formance Swan Thea-
tre 7.00pm 
24 - 26 11.25: Year 5 
Manor residential trip 
01.12.25: Open after-
noon for parents to 
come and see chil-
dren’s work 3.30 pm 
08.12.25: Reception 
and Year 1 Christmas 
Production 3.30 pm  
09.12.25: Pippins 
Christmas Production 
12.12.25: Year 5 & 6 
Christmas Production 
9.00 am 
15.12.25: Year 2, 3 & 
4 Christmas Produc-
tion 2.00 pm & 3.30 
pm. 
18.12.25: Christmas 
Party day 
19.12.25: Christmas 
Jumper day 
19.12.25: Last day of 
term 

Trip to Synagogue  
This week, Year 1 and 2  had the opportunity to visit a  synagogue as part of their Religious Education  and Worldview curric-
ulum. The visit offered a meaningful insight into Jewish faith, traditions, and community life. 
Pupils were warmly welcomed and had the chance to explore the synagogue, learn about its key features, and ask thoughtful 
questions.  
A big thank you to all the staff at the Synagogue for making Year 1 and 2 so welcome and also to our Year 1/ 2 team for tak-
ing them on this trip. 
More photographs 

New Governor 
We are delighted to welcome Mrs Hartley 
to our Governing Body from September 
2025. 
—————————————————— 
Hello, I’m Claire, mum to Theo in Year 6 and 
Ava in Year 4. I am very much looking for-
ward to taking on the role of parent gover-
nor in September, offering my support to 
the school community. My background is in 
education, starting in early years, and then 
as a primary school teacher and leader. 
More recently I have become an education 
adviser working closely with schools to sup-
port vulnerable children which is something 
I am very passionate about. I look forward 
to joining the governor team!   

Welcome 
We are excited to welcome Mrs Smith back to Flyford.   Mrs 
Smith is a joyful and passionate teacher who brings a wealth of 
experience to our team.  

Message from Mrs Smith 
Hi! My name is Mrs. Smith, and I have been a teacher for seven 
years, specializing in Year 3 and 4. I have two wonderful boys, 
aged 16 and 20, and a cheeky cockapoo named Mack who 
keeps life lively. I trained to become a teacher at Flyford Flavell, 
a school very close to my heart, so I’m incredibly excited to be 
returning to teach the Year 3/4 class. In my free time, I enjoy 
reading, walking, and gardening—though I must admit, keeping 
plants alive isn’t my strongest skill! I am really looking forward 
to meeting everyone and joining the fabulous team at Flyford!  


